
 
 
 

Bangladesh Association, Houston 
A Nonprofit Organization, Established in 1978, Charter #3-00084-4754-9 

13415 Renn Road, Houston, TX 77083 

http://www.bangladesh-association.com 

Many Minds, Many Hands, One Goal, The Bangladesh-American Center 

Board of Directors  
(2011-2012) 

 
Shah Haleem 

Chairperson 
(281) 748-9880 

 
Khaled Khan) 

Vice Chairperson 
 (281) 748-4592 

 
Nahida Naser  

Secretary General 
 (281) 467-8777  

 
S. M. Zahidul Azad 

 Director of  
Finance and Budget 

(832) 692-1234 
 

S. M. Haleem (Mitu) 
 Director of  

Organizational Affairs 
(832) 866-6949 

 
Syeda Kusum Kali 

Director of  
Cultural Affairs 

(713) 584-5034 
 

Maleque Choudhury 
Director of  

Sports & Games 
(832) 878-6877 

 

 

 

Feb 23, 2014  

BAH Ekuske and IMLD Press Release  

On behalf of Bangladesh Association we express our profound gratitude to you for attending the milestone event on 

Saturday to observe the 62th Ekushe February, the International Mother Language Day 2014.  We had the honor by the 

presence of the Ex Council Members Mr. Gordon Quan, Al Hoang, Fort Bend County Republican Party Chair Mr. Mike 

Gibson, SACC board member and Outreach Strategic Alliance President Mr. Mustafa Tameez, Muslim Democratic Caucus 

of Texas President Ms. Nargis Ahmed.  Over 100 talented performers participated in this event including 12 different 

international organizations representing various country and regions.  Above all the program took place on our own land - 

Bangladesh-American Center. 

We thank the following organizations for attending the event 

 Durgabari/Tagor society 

Saumee Dance School 

Shaptak Music schhol 

Taiwanese Heritage Society of Houston 

Azerbaijan Cultural Center in Houston 

Sindhi Association North American 

Anjoli Dance & performing 

Sindhi Association 

India Cultural Center 

Payal Dance school 

Chinese Community Center 

Srillankan Cultural Team 

 We sincerely thank all the volunteers who have been working tirelessly for the past few weeks leading to this event, 

worked around the clock since Friday night, served breakfast under the leadership of Mohammad Masoom, many 

volunteers conducted the competition of many tasks to make this event successful.  We thank all the performers especially 

Bangla Pathshala children for taking the pain of repeated rehearsals and then delivering awesome performance on the 

stage. 

 

We sincerely hope to present even better program in future and we are confident that with your participation and support 

we will be able to deliver again.  We are consistently moving forward in our stated goal of practicing, promoting and 

adopting the Culture of Excellence. 

 


